
New ticketing arrangement for shuttle
bus service at HZMB Zhuhai Port

     The Transport Department (TD) noted that a new arrangement will be
implemented by the shuttle bus operator of the Hong Kong-Zhuhai-Macao Bridge
(HZMB) from tomorrow (November 24). Under the new arrangement, passengers who
travel to the Hong Kong Port from the Zhuhai Port have to purchase the
shuttle bus tickets online in advance for taking shuttle bus to the Hong Kong
Port on specific dates and periods, with a view to effectively adjusting the
passenger flow of shuttle bus service at different times at the Zhuhai Port.

     Upon confirmation with the concerned party, the TD reiterated that
holders of the Hong Kong identity cards (or foreign passports) will not be
affected by the new arrangement. They can still purchase the shuttle bus
tickets at the Zhuhai Port for travelling to the Hong Kong Port.The online
ticketing arrangement is also not applicable to passengers going to the
Zhuhai Port or the Macao Port from the Hong Kong Port.
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